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Madame District President Rebecca and District 28 members, 

1. Our Department Chairman, Patricia Galatioto, encourages that the Unit ALA Community Service 

chairman work as one within their communities.  She is suggesting projects that Units can work with 

their communities throughout the year, such as health (helping homeless veterans), recreation (helping 

public park cleanup or adopt a road), safety (promote anti-bullying program at a local school), 

beautification (conduct a cleanup campaign), libraries (hold a book drive or take books to a nursing 

home) and Community Councils (try to attend city council meetings to find out how ALA can work with 

the community). 

2. If Units find a project that works well in your area, please share with the District as it might be 

something that would work in other Units too. 

   

 

Sherryl Panek 

District 28 Community Service Chairman 


